
Steven Honcoop has applied for an on-premises beer
license for The Brass Lantern Restaurant and Lounge

located at 79 Chestnut Hill Rd. in Crossville. The
Crossville Beer Board will meet on Tuesday, Decem-
ber 14, 2021 at 5:45 p.m. at City Hall to consider this

application.
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City of Crossville, Tennessee

Publish Date: 12/03/21


